
 

 

 FDP on “Mobile Computing” 

Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon in association with NITTTR, Chandigarh conducted a 

four days FDP on “Mobile Computing” through ICT from 25th -29th January, 2016. 27 Faculty 

Members from various departments of Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon participated in 

the workshop. In total 15 colleges across the country were connected. The main objective of this 

workshop was to introduce the basic concepts and principles in mobile computing. This includes the 

major techniques involved, and networks & system issues for the design and implementation of mobile 

computing systems and applications. 

 

 
Prof. (Dr.) BMK Prasad, Principal with Prof. 

Vishal Bharti ,HOD CSE & Local Coordinator 

during the opening address 
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